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Primate of the Russian Orthodox Church congratulates
Archbishop Leo of Karelia and All Finland with
the anniversary of his enthronement
His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia sent the following message to Archbishop Leo
of Karelia and All Finland on the occasion of the anniversary of his enthronement.

 

Your Eminence:

I cordially greet You with the anniversary of Your election Primate of the Orthodox Church of Finland.

I keep good recollections of our meetings. May the Chief Shepherd our Lord Jesus Christ bestow
prosperity and strength upon You so necessary in Your ministry.

With love in the Lord,

 

+ KIRILL

PATRIARCH OF MOSCOW AND ALL RUSSIA

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/58012/
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